
Email sent to Y2 Parents on Thurs 12th June re. DT Sewing help 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 - DT Sewing Help needed on Friday 4th July (am only) 

 

On Friday morning 4th July, we shall be holding a DT morning as the children 

will be making Mermaid’s Purses as part of their Design and Technology 

Project. We would greatly appreciate any offers of help (school DBS needed)! 

 

If the purses are not finished during our DT day, we may require some extra 

assistance the following Tuesday (8th).  Please let us know if you are available 

to help. 

 

If you are able to give us some of your time, please let us know as soon as 

possible by telephone or email (office@broadwaterce.org) 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mr Bellenie     Mr Esposito 
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